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Hi, my name is Patricia, and I have a story to tell about a 
particular little person in my life, my baby brother Chris. This 
story is very touching to me every time I see my brother, 
although he is in his early 20s and I’m in my mid-30s. This story 
will touch the heart of people that have siblings that they care 
a lot about. 
 
Where my story started when my brother was born. I really did not 
like my brother because I was the only child. Until my mother got 
remarried when I turned fifteen. I was not happy about the whole 
marriage thing, but she was happy.  
 
The man that she married treated me like I was his only child. It 
was just my mother, her husband, and me. Life for me as a 
teenager was good living with my stepdad and my mother.  
 
One year have passed my mother gave birth to my baby brother 
Chris. I was not happy when he was born, I guess, because he had 
gotten all the attention that the attention was given to me. 
 
When my brother was five, I knew he kept watching this show 
called ‘Adventure Time.’ So every time the show comes on,  he 
always wears his favorite clothes like his cargo shorts, hat, 
cargo shirt, and hiking boots, along with a bucket and shovel. 
 
It’s like he’s about to go on a safari trip; instead of looking 
at exciting animals, he’s only interested in looking for rare 
items that date back to ancient times. It’s kind of weird to see 
him so fascinating about the show, but when I want him to watch 
other cartoon shows, he will get upset and start crying. 
 
My mother's husband lands a new job then we have to move to a 
different city and state. The new house is pretty big and spaces 
with a nice big green luxury backyard. However, looking it the 
yard, that is when I got an idea for my brother ‘Backyard 
Treasure.’ 
 
 


